Saturday, August 5, 2-5pm
St. Andrew's-by-the-Lake, Duluth
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All Episcopalians in Northeast Minnesota are
enthusiastically invited to attend a casual
gathering at St. Andrew's on the beautiful shore
of Lake Superior as Bishop Loya and his staff
kick off our week in residence with a time of
games, snacks, and socializing.
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